
PFA Fundraising Target 2019-2020 
So far we have raised £1,455 – please keep supporting us. 

Thank you! 
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FILM NIGHTS 

 

Film nights are a fantastic way 

for the PFA to raise funds – and 

the children love them too!  

 

Here we will list the profits 

we’ve made so far this year 

showing films: 

 

£240 profit – The Secret Life of 

Pets 2  

£205 profit – Toy Story 4 

£165 profit – Angry Birds 2 

£150 profit – Pokemon 

Detective Pikachu 

 

 

 

 

EVENTS COMING SOON 

 

FILM NIGHTS – date for your 

diary: 

Thursday 6th February 2020 – 

Aladdin (live action) 

 

We hope to put on a St Patrick’s 

Day disco again in March (date 

to follow), this will be straight 

after school from 3.30 to 5.30pm 

and will be for children only. 

 

We will also be selling our Easter 

chicks and other eggs-citing 

gifts nearer to Easter.   

 

Easter term PFA meeting – 

Tuesday 28th January 2020 at 

7pm at school 

UPDATE OF FUNDS RAISED THROUGH THE 

CO-OP COMMUNITY FUND 

 

You may remember  that we were lucky 

enough to be chosen by the Co-Op, 

back in October 2018, to be one of the 

local community groups chosen to 

receive a share of their local community 

funds.  We are delighted to announce 

that we received a total of  

£2,908.69 
from the Co-Op.  This money will go 

towards funding a trim trail for the Key 

Stage 1 playground, hopefully later this 

year – more details to follow! 

We aim to raise funds by holding various 

film nights, the Christmas disco, selling 

the very popular Christmas crackers, 

holding our annual Family Fun Night in 

July and selling Easter chicks!  We also 

hope to be able to put on a St Patrick’s 

Day Disco in March again, details to 

follow. 

This year so far, the PFA have funded: 

 

The PFA have already contributed 

towards Class 5 when they went on their 

trip to Beaumanor Hall in September; 

and Class 3 when they went on their trip 

to Sherwood Forest. 

Remember …….. every penny of profit is 

ploughed back into the school! 

Thank you for your continuing support! 

 


